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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Clint, North Star Turquoise
2 messages

CLINT AND LOUISA CROSS <crossfamily1000@aol.com> Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 5:09 PM
To: elliott.russell@state.co.us

Hello Elliott,

We would like one more week to get our paperwork to you and to bring you the Reclamation check to get it switched into
North Star turquoise see you in a couple of days thank you.

Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us> Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 9:29 PM
To: CLINT AND LOUISA CROSS <crossfamily1000@aol.com>

Hello Clint and Louisa, 

The Division has received and approved your 1-week extension request to finish the SO-01 paperwork on the Bad Boys
Pit (M-1996-081). The deadline to address the inadequacies with the SO application is now set for Monday, February 24,
2020. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

On Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 5:09 PM CLINT AND LOUISA CROSS <crossfamily1000@aol.com> wrote:

Hello Elliott,

We would like one more week to get our paperwork to you and to bring you the Reclamation check to get it switched
into North Star turquoise see you in a couple of days thank you.

-- 
Thanks,

Elliott Russell
Environmental Protection Specialist
Minerals Regulatory Program
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